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CIRCULAR 

      
Circular No. HPX_0016  Circular Date 24/01/2023 
       

Category Trading    Segment REC  
 

     
Subject Postponement of REC trading session for January 2023. 

       

Dear Members, 

In accordance with Byelaws, Rules and Business Rules of the Exchange, Members are hereby requested 

to take note of the letter issued by POSOCO with reference no. Grid India/NLDC/IREC/1321 dated 24th 

January 2023 as under: 

 

The REC trading for the month of January 2023, will be held on 27th January 2023, as on the last 

Wednesday of January 2023 (i.e., 25th January 2023), high-rise buildings will be closed after 2 PM due to 

security reasons of the Republic Day celebration. 

 

For and on behalf of 

Hindustan Power Exchange Limited 

 

SD/- 

Naveen Godiyal 

Vice President (Market Operations) 

 

 

 

Annexure: Letter issued by Grid India (NLDC) dated 24th January 2023.  
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